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Project Abstract: 
Using a combination of field studies, laboratory experiments, and genetic techniques, 
this research will provide information critical for assessing the threat of climate 
change to A. montanus populations in Glacier National Park and elsewhere in the 
northern Rocky Mountains.  The two mail objectives are: 
 
1.  Determine how increased stream temperatures may affect growth, body condition, and 
survival of Rocky Mountain tailed from (Ascaphus montanus) larvae and also determine 
if there is evidence of local adaptation to different thermal regimes within and among 
populations; and  
 
2.  Determine levels of genetic variation and connectivity within and between streams 
and to estimate effective population size. 
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